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Submission as follows:
I wish to keep the Kiama Boat Ramp in its current location. The ramp has all ancillary infrastructure available to it with trailer parking and washes bays nearby to facilitate easy access for launching/retrieval with quick turnaround time that does not interfere with other transport.
The alternate position as indicated in the draft is totally unacceptable and will be physically impossible to have the ramp with adequate trailer and vehicle parking for Rock Pool etc. It also poses a safety problem with launching/retrieval of boats. There would be gridlock around the harbour with the ramp in this position.
With the Boat ramp remaining in the current position, no break wall as shown on the plan would be required. The proposed Break wall in any case, blocks the main deep water channel and “lead lights” and therefore cannot be in this location.
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